
 
 

 
Dear Provider: 

We understand that pharmacies may experience supply issues due to the phase out of Semglee. 
Please note that the current preferred long-acting insulins covered for AmeriHealth Caritas 
District of Columbia enrollees include the following products: 

 Semglee (insulin glargine) 
o Semglee (insulin glargine) will pay at point of sale with a quantity limit of 30 

milliliters per 30 days 
o It is not interchangeable with Lantus, and is anticipated to be phased out by the 

end of the 2021 calendar year 

 Insulin glargine-yfgn 
o Insulin glargine-yfgn will pay at point of sale with a quantity limit of 30 milliliters 

per 30 days 
o It is considered interchangeable by the FDA, allowing substitution at pharmacies 

for the reference product, Lantus 
o Information to order insulin glargine-yfgn: 

 

In the event you are unable to obtain either Semglee (insulin glargine) or insulin glargine-yfgn 
from a pharmacy, please call PerformRx Pharmacy Services at 1-888-602-3741.  

PerformRx, the PBM, can authorize an override for Basaglar (insulin glargine) in the interim. 

Questions: 
Thank you for your participation in our network and your continued commitment to the care of 
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our enrollees. If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider 
 
Account Executive or the Provider Services department at 202-408-2237. 
 


